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FCPD reminds everyone to avoid drinking and driving 
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Police Department reminds everyone that drunk driving
is deadly, illegal behavior and puts the driver, his or her passengers, and other
road users at terrible risk.

If you feel impaired by any substance, do not get behind the wheel of any vehicle.

The FCPD encourages everyone to always make a plan, designate a driver or
other ride, before heading out to parties or other festivities, so that they may
avoid driving drunk at all costs.

Even one drink can be too many. Drinking and driving is a choice, one should
never make.

The Falls City Police Department want everyone to enjoy this holiday season.
Remember, friends don't let friends drive drunk.

Many Signals Communications


